




[RG104 E-1 Box 161] 
[Abstract:] Relative to engraving of head of late Prof. Henry for seal for 
Smithsonian Institute; desires the work pushed as rapidly as practicable. 
 
 
 
Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., January 30, 1890. 
 
The Superintendent, U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pa. 
 
Sir: 
 Acknowledging the receipt of your letter of the 29th inst. enclosing one 
from Mr. Barber, the Engraver of your mint, relative to the engraving of the head 
of the late Professor Henry for a seal for the Smithsonian Institution, I would say 
that I desire the work pushed as rapidly as practicable, but of course not to 
interfere with the Joseph Francis medal. 
 I have informed Professor Langley of the Smithsonian Institution that we 
hope to have the head finished some time next month. 
 
 Very respectfully, 
 E.O. Leech 
 Director.  
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